1

Townships of Head Clara & Maria

From:

"Deborah Grills" <debbi.grills@gmail.com>
"Melinda Reith" <twpshcm@xplornet.com>

To: Sent:

Thursday, March 22, 2012 9:14 AM

Subject:

Thursday, March 22, 2012 9:14 AN Letter of resignation

March 22, 2012

To the Clerk of Head, Clara and Maria Township

Dear Melinda,

For personal reasons, I regret that I must tender my resignation from the Head, Clara and Maria Public Library Board effective June 30, 2012.

At this time I would like to thank the members of the Head, Clara and Maria Public Library Board for their diligent work in the community. Working as a library board member has been an unique educational experience and an invaluable opportunity for me to meet and serve the community.

I would also like to assure the library board that I will be available to assist with any of their fundraising activities in the future.

Sincerely,

Debbi Grills

202 Loon Valley Lane

Stonecliffe, ON

Debbi Grills debbi.grills@gmail.com

March 21, 2012

Council of United Townships of Head, Clara and Maria 15 Township Hall Road Stonecliffe, Ontario K0J2K0

Dear Council;

The Head, Clara and Maria Public Library Board are pleased to be supporting the new "Children's Corner" program currently being spearheaded by Cathy Balla-Boudreau.

The "Children's Corner" program will be managed by volunteers and primarily supported by the library and fund-raising.

It is hoped that the program would be held one morning a week, Thursdays, between 9-11 a.m. in the municipal hall. The program will have a matted area for seating and mobile unit for storage of books, DVDs, toys etc.

To that end we require permission for the use of the hall as well as space to store the unit. (The unit would be approximately 5' long by 2-3' deep and mounted on casters).

We look forward to hearing from you and gaining your support as we proceed in another community interest venture.

Sincerely yours

Gayle Watters Secretary HCM Public Library